TDC Transport Liaison Group Meeting

A Packed Agenda but the main points are below:

Greater Anglia have introduced Smart Cards for Season Ticket Holders. Card Readers are being installed (they have been at Manningtree Station) at all Stations. Enquiries are being made to establish if they intend to expand this facility, for example to Pay as You Go (similar to Contactless etc).

The location of the new Depot was apparently going to be announced week commencing 10th December, but as they have been saying this for a long time, it will be when it is!

The public enquiry into the closure of Pedestrian Foot Crossing is likely to go on into February 2019, and a report is expected in April/May 2019.

The new timetable is unlikely to come into force in full until December 2020, with a slight tweak in May 2020 to accommodate the Norwich to London in 90 etc. Consultation is to commence on the timetable in December 2019.

Date of Next Meeting Thursday 7th February 2019, Room 34 Weeley Council Offices.

All meeting are now on first Thursday of the month (except May and August 2019 when there are none).